
CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 

 

SPECIAL City Manager's Advisory 
Friday, February 5, 2021 
Help prepare for Valentine’s Day by creating a heart for 
Portsmouth’s “Tree of Love” 
 

 
 
For a template with the heart design, to download and decorate, click here: 
https://www.cityofportsmouth.com/sites/default/files/2021-02/Treelove%20Heart.pdf 



 
 

Super Bowl Sunday is almost a national holiday -- but remember to stay safe: don't 
congregate in poorly-ventilated places, or indoors with people who are not part of your 

household. Wear a mask, maintain physical distance and wash your hands frequently. For 
more tips from the CDC on how to make sure Super Bowl Sunday does not become a 

superspreader event click here: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/holidays/small-gatherings.html 

 
 


